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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 9 s. 2024

CORRIGENDUM ON THE CONDUCT OF SCHOOL-BASED FEEDING PROGRAM (SBFP)
IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW FOR 2nd BATCH — LEGISLATIVE 11

TO: All Elementary School Administrators
All Elementary SBFP Coordinators
Division SBFP Focal Persons
All Health & Nutrition Personnel
All Other Concerned
This Division

1. Relative to Division Memorandum No. 205, s. 2024 dated March 20, 2024,
please be informed that the new schedule of the Program Implementation Review is
April 4, 2024 instead of April 3, 2024 for the 2nd batch - Legislative II due to the
administration of the National Achievement Test on April 3, 2024.

2. All other information in the previous issuance not affected by this corrigendum
shall remain in full force and effect.

3. In adherence to Equal Opportunity Principle (EOP), inclusive and fair treatment
are accorded to all personnel regardless of disability, sexual orientation, gender, age,
religion, and ethnicity.

4. Compliance to this Memorandum is desired.

ROY LO E. GAZO 4.
Schools Difision Superintendent% =

Encl: As stated
Ref: As stated
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